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April 2025 

Total incoming 9-1-1 Calls:    2323 

Total incoming Administrative Calls:   4956 

Average 9-1-1 ring time:     99.01% under 10 seconds 

 

EMS Calls:       1202 

Motor Vehicle Accidents:     131 

Structure Fires:      45 

Other Call Types:      337 

Total All Calls Dispatched:    1715 

 

Robberies:       0 

Burglaries:       35 

All Assaults:       14 

All Disturbances:      165 

Other Call Types:      3489 

Total All Calls Dispatched:     3703 
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The City of Fort Worth and Motorola will be working to complete updates on the NTIRN Radio 
System. On May 15th, these updates may temporarily impact any third party connections to the 
radio system, which includes Fire Station Alerting systems. We have been advised that they are 
only expecting this interruption to affect a 3-hour window and will have more specific details as 
we get closer. We will also send out several reminders between now and then. This update will 
have no impact on the Alpine Software Responder App and alerting.  
 
The next Fire Chiefs’ meeting will be held on May 15, 2025 at 1000. The Police Chiefs’ meeting 
will be the same date at 1100. Invites will be sent out soon.  
 

This month we celebrated National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week. We honored our 
emergency Telecommunicators with appreciation IN the vital role they play in public safety. 
Also worth noting that we have two team members who both brought in beautiful healthy baby 
girls into the world this past month. Congratulations to both of them! 


